
January 8, 1993

PRINCIPAL CHIEF 
WILMA MANKILLER 
P. O . BOX 948 
TAHLEQUAH, OK 74465

Dear Chief Mankiller:

We would like for you to be aware that on February 10, 1993, Native American  Indian Ida 
Myrtle Nave Still will be celebrating her 100th birthday. On February 6, 1993 at 1:00 
pm we will be having a reception in her honor at the VFW located at 1717 W. Dupont in 
Claremore, Oklahoma. We would like for you to share with her in this celebration by 
personal visit or letter from your office.

If you should send your congratulatory please address it to the following:

Ida Myrtle Nave Still 
c/o Linda Clark 
2412 Rice
Ponca City, Ok 74604

We share with you a few statistics about this "special lady" as follows:

The daughter of Andrew Ross & Julia Nave 

Born at Tahlequah (Park Hill), Oklahoma 

Born on February 10, 1893 

One of nine children 

Great-Granddaughter of Chief John Ross

One of the oldest living allotee on the Cherokee Nation Roll

Had eight children with six still living

21 Grandchildren

Several Great-Grandchildren

Several Nieces & Nephews

Thank you for your involvement.

Regards,

Linda Clark 
2412 Rice
Ponca City, Ok 74604 
405-765-0911


